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Dear Parents: 

 

Most of you are probably aware that every year there are more state and federal regulation that all schools must 

meet.  Spearville Elementary School offers federally funded Title 1 services to students designed to improve 

reading and math performance.  As a result, the school must abide by federal and state regulations. 

 

The following items address some of these regulations.  Please review each item.  If you have questions, I am 

usually available by phone; or you may schedule an appointment. 

 

PROFESSIONAL QUALIFICATIONS OF CLASSROOM TEACHERS 

 

1. Parents have the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of their 

student’s classroom teachers. 

All of the classroom teachers at Spearville Elementary School are certified by the state. 

 

2. Parents will be notified if their student is instructed for four continuous weeks by a teacher that does 

not meet the definition of “highly qualified”. 

If the school would need to use a long term sub who did not meet all the new qualifications, 

parents would be notified. 

 

3. Parents may request access to their student’s state assessment scores. 

State Assessment results were sent to parents last spring.  We will send state assessment results 

when received this year. 

 

4. Parents may access building, district and state report cards online at: 

http://online.dsde.org/rcard 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Christopher Korbe, 

Elementary Principal 


